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Welcome to April’s Newsletter ! 

Well, what an emotional month March proved to be. 

After a year we were finally able to welcome 

families back into the home for face-to-face visits 

with their loved ones (in a covid secure manner). It 

has been amazing seeing our residents reunited 

with their loved ones. Our residents have 

continued to enjoy several activities throughout 

the month and thankfully Covid 19 has not paid us 

another visit ! 



Eileen was our first resident to receive a face to face visit 

she was followed by Barbara, June, Mary, Stephen, Betty, 

Antonina and then Hannah.  

 

 



 

 



We have also continued with window visits and Pod visits 

during the month, we appreciate the last year has been 

incredibly stressful and some of our relatives are still 

being cautious with their visits. 

 

 



This was second Mothers Day where unfortunately some 

our relatives could not visit their loved ones. However at 

Harley House we made sure our amazing ladies received 

some flowers from us as well as from their loved ones and 

were treated extra special 😊  

 

 



Our budding artists were busy with their creations for St 

Patricks Day  

 

For Red Nose Day the staff had a non-uniform day and 

attempted to decorate their masks to raise monies for 

much needed causes 😊 

 



Barbara enjoyed her birthday with a visit from her son and 

then an amazing cake. 

 

 

 



We ended the month of March in a very buoyant mood. 

After an unannounced CQC inspection Harley House was 

rated GOOD in all 5 Key areas. We truly have an amazing 

team, and their hard work and commitment has paid off 

with such an achievement 😊 

 

 

 

 

 


